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Albert Einstein Medical Center
ATTN: Mr. D. Schmaress

Vice President & General Director
York and Tabor Roads
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19141

Gentlemen :

Subject: Inspection 79-01

This refers to your letter dated April 3,1979, in response to our letter
dated March 20, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
you documented in response to our correspondence. However, your letter
has been reviewed and additional information is found to be needed.

1. In response to item B, you failed to assure that the corrective
action taken will limit exposure to the individual continuously
present to a dose equal to or less than 100 millirem in any seven
consecutive days.

2. Also you failed to respond to our understandings which are
documented in the fourth paragraph on page two of our letter,
concerning per' odic audits of every authorized user.

Please respond to this office within seven (7) days of receipt of this
letter a written stateinent containing the requested information.

Sincere f /
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,

Rcbert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
Section

cc: Alan S. Baker, M.S.
Radiation Safety Officer
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